
Lincoln  Downtown  Development Authority  06/11-2024 
          Attending Members: Karen Godi, Kathy Schwartz, Sheila Phillips,        

Dennis  Kruttlin, Joe James and Rich Gillies 
Guests: Village Treasurer  and  Zoning  Administrator  Marsha Mahalak, 

  Lisa Turek and Dr. Bob Turek. 
 

The meeting was called to order by President Dennis Kruttlin at 5:30 P.M.. 
The pledge of allegiance was recited. 
 
The minutes of the May meeting, presented by Kathy Schwartz, were 
approved on motion by Karen Godi, seconded by Joe James. 
 
The treasurer report, presented by Karen Godi, was approved, subject to 
audit, on motion by Kathy Schwartz, seconded by Joe James. 
Discussion was held on tax revenues, as it relates to Viking Energy. 
 
Continuing Business: Charging stations and providing  paving and 
guardrail/fencing was discussed. 
The reappointment to the D.D.A. of Joe James and Mark MacNeill was 
discussed. 
Rich Gillies will contact Mark concerning this. 
 
Sheila Reported that Inspiration Alcona will make their music license 
available for certain events in the village. 
The Inspiration Alcona Logo should be displayed on the relevant event 
advertising where, their music license is being used. 
 
Veterans affairs building opening was discussed. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:25 P.M. on motion by Rich Gillies, second Karen 
Godi. 
Respectfully submitted Richard Gillies 
 
 
 

 
 


